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Virginia Commission on Youth – Public Comment for Draft 2016 Study 
Findings and Recommendations 
 
The Virginia Commission on Youth will be accepting public comment on the 
2016 Draft Findings and Recommendations for: 

 Virginia’s Adoption Home Study Process 
 
Public comment must be received by 5:00 p.m.   
Monday, November 28, 2016 
 
Public comments received by the deadline will be provided to the 
Commission for consideration at the December 6 Commission meeting at 
10:00 a.m. at the Faison Center - 1701 Byrd Avenue Richmond, VA 23230.   
 
Comments may be submitted by email at aatkinson@vcoy.virginia.gov.  
 
Comments may also be submitted by hand-delivery or mail to the 
Commission on Youth,  
General Assembly Building, Suite 269,  
Richmond, VA 23219. 
 
Comments may be faxed to 804-371-0574. 
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